WSRT Silent Period

Due to financial difficulties which have precluded operation, WSRT has been silent from
December 9, 2019, until the present time. It is, however, planned that the license for WSRT will be
assigned to MacDonald Garber Broadcasting, Inc. pursuant to an application for consent to assignment
of license, File No. BALH-20200228AAS, granted May 28, 2020. Because of the proximity of the grant to
the renewal filing deadline, however, it was not possible for the buyer to fund the acquisition and for
the closing to take place before the renewal filing deadline. It is planned that the station will return to
broadcasting upon assignment of the license, which will take place as soon as possible following license
renewal.
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